
Dear Parents, 
Happy spring!  Tuesday and Wednesday were beautiful, but the last 
few days have seemed more like winter!  We celebrated the first day 
of spring by making a paper flower project as we watched a blizzard of 
snow outside.  I pray that you have a wonderful spring break, despite 
the chilly weather ahead! 

THANK YOU to all of our Mystery Readers!  
You made this a very special month for all the kids! 
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Thank you to our awesome PTO and parents for their help at the rollerskating rink last 
week.  Our St. Patrick’s Day started off with a visit from the leprechaun, who made a 
mess, but left us a little treat!  It ended with a fun afternoon of rollerskating!  Thank 
you to Miss Barb for getting us to and from the rollerskating rink safely, and to all 
staff and students who helped kindergarten with their skates, lunch, and skating!   

I will send more news later in the week!   
May God bless you with a wonderful spring break! 

Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com 


